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We have enjoyed being back at Brambles, exploring 

the outdoor area, playing in the new classrooms and 

having lunch and snack in our own ‘hall’ with our 

personalised placemats that we made ourselves. 
 

Something Special 
 

 

 
 

 
We may not all be back at Brambles and we may not be 

able to have our traditional Leavers’ Assembly this 

year, however that does not stop us celebrating the 

children’s pre-school year. 

 

For those families who would like to take part in our 

‘Beep, Honk, Stop & Wave’ drive by parade they can 

join in on Friday 10th July from 10am.  As families reply 

they will be allocated a time slot for their colour group 

to pull into the lay by and collect their belongings and 

leavers’ gifts plus a goodbye chat via the car adhering 

to social distancing guidelines. 

 

Please email Brambles to let them know if you will be 

joining the parade or not.  

This Week’s Learning 

Carpet Time  

Stories: Assorted books each session 
 

Song: Children’s choice  
 
 

Rhyme: Children’s choice 

 

For those families who are in Brambles, please use 

the one way system and remember to keep the 2m 

distance whilst waiting to drop off or collect your 

child. 

For those families who are at home, please keep 

us up to date with how your ‘flat animal’ visits are 

going as we are displaying them in the classroom 

and talking about our friends who are not here. 

  

Friday 10th July 

Leavers drive by parade  

 

Tuesday 21st July 

Last Day of Brambles Pre-school 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders 

Upcoming Events 


